
 
Apartment Defects Campaign Update, 30 November, 2022 – PLEASE SHARE 
 
We Need Your Help 
 
As you know, the Construction Defects Alliance will be holding a dignified protest outside 
the front gates of Leinster House at 1pm on Wednesday, 7 December next. 
 
The purpose of the event is to mark the fifth anniversary of the completion of the 
Oireachtas Housing Committee’s Safe as Houses? report which recommended the setting up 
of a redress scheme to ensure that ordinary owners who bought in good faith are not liable 
for the costs of remediating defects. 
 

 
We need your help with this important event: 
 
• It’s important that as many of you as possible—and your neighbours – attend next 

Wednesday. Please let us know if you can make it? 
• Please email your TDs and Senators – by clicking on your constituency on this web page 

https://www.constructiondefectsalliance.ie/act/email-your-tds/ -- and ask them to 
attend the protest and the briefing for Oireachtas members which is taking place at 2pm 
next Wednesday. 

 
 
Ends. 
 


